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Quaker Hill Resident:


This past year Quaker Hill implemented a new the visitor parking pass program.  It has been 
monitored, with warnings and towing in effect.  Most residents have been compliant, especially 
with overnight and multi-day guests; however, there has been an ongoing issue with residents 
using the visitor parking as supplemental home parking, which is expressly prohibited.


In order to effectively implement the program, it has become necessary to require mandatory 
vehicle registration for all townhome and single-family residents. Visitor parking will only be 
granted to residents that have registered their personal vehicles. Proof of vehicle ownership is 
required. A photo of your car registration will suffice.


Registration can be completed via the QR code and parking information that was previously 
sent to each residence.  To register:


• Scan the QR code from the tag that was sent to you

• SCROLL DOWN to RESIDENT VEHICLE 

• Click on Register Vehicle

• Enter the appropriate information


o License plate

o Home

o Passcode (the unique passcode provided to each residence)

o Make, model, color

o Contact information

o Upload photo of your car registration by clicking on the Vehicle Registration icon.


Car registrations should be uploaded by April 30, 2024. Failure to do so may result in the denial 
of visitor parking registration. Please contact SFMC if you need assistance with registering your 
vehicle.


Thank you for your patience and cooperation.


Respectfully, 


SFMC

Managing Agent for 

Quaker Hill Community Association

Alexandria, Virginia



